
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The District Executive is requested to note the petition received.  
 
Petitions Received 
 
Reference 2017-08:  Petition calling for road markings, speed reductions measures, and a 
clearer, safer crossing point on Acorn Street (Saddleworth West and Lees Ward) received 
on 6th July 2017 with 51 signatures. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The District Executive is recommended to note the petition received. 
 
 

Report to Saddleworth and Lees District Executive 

 
Petitions 
 

Portfolio Holder:  
Various  
 
Officer Contact:  Director of Legal Services 
 
Report Author: Lori Hughes, Constitutional Services Officer 
Ext. 4716 
 
20th July 2017 


